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SUMMARY: 

In December of2018, the City of Marysville and the Marysville Fire District entered into a 
facility landscaping maintenance Agreement that started on January 1, 2019. The Agreement 
automatically renewed for successive one-year terms, unless earlier terminated. In staff 
communication between the City and the District, the termination of this agreement was desired 
to be effective August 31, 2020. 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
Staff recommends that Council authorize the Mayor sign the attached letter to the Fire District 
requesting termination of the Inter local Agreement Between Marysville Fire District and the City 
of Marysville Regarding Facility Landscaping Maintenance to be effective August 31, 2020. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move to authorize the Mayor to sign the attached letter to the Fire District requesting termination 
of the lntcrlocal Agreement Between Marysville Fire District and the City of Marysville 
Regarding Facility Landscaping Maintenance to be effective August 31, 2020. 
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July 27. 2020 

Martin McFalls. Fire Chief 
MARYSVILLE Marysville Fire District 

MAYOR JON NEHRING 1094 Cedar Avenue 

Marysville. WA 98270 

(360) 363-8000 

Marysville City Hall 

1049 State Avenue 

Marysville, WA 98270 

Dear Chief McFalls 

Per art icle 7. Termination and Modification of the I nterlocal Agreement between 
the Fire District and the City regarding Facility Landscaping Maintenance. the City 
would like to respectively send notification of term inat ion. proposed to be effective 
August 31. 2020. Thank you for the opportunity to work cooperatively on this 
agreement over the last year and a half. 

Sincerely. 

Jon Nehring 
Mayor 
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